
From: Alex Lowe   
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 7:53 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Platt Rd Townhomes: addendum 
 
 
I called in to the public hearing, but I have an addendum in response to other folks. 
 
Opposition to the Platt Rd townhomes mentioned traffic issues about taking their kids to school.  
 
Why though? 
 

 
 
School dropoff by car takes forever here. The kids would be able to walk home faster than the time it would 
take to wait for their parents. 
 
Personally, I never have issues with traffic on this portion of Platt Rd, despite using it more than half the 
time I leave my house. Perhaps the folks who have issues with this traffic could take advantage of the very 
conveniently placed bus stop immediately in front of the co-op? 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Alex Lowe 
3340 Fernwood Ave 
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